
Tornado – Err, Weather Siren
If you’ve read my previous blog post, then you know that I
wrote a letter of complaint to my local newspaper about our
town’s policy change regarding the tornado weather siren.  Our
siren is now activated for any severe thunderstorm warning, a
policy which I consider hazardous since we seem to now be left
without any warning of actual tornadic activity.  Ironically
(or not, since the sirens have gone off no fewer than eight
times  this  June  2010),  today  we  got  another  dose  of  the
siren.   As  has  been  usual  lately,  we  got  an  average
thunderstorm, nothing more than some lightning, thunder, and
rain.  I decided to videotape my street as the sirens were
going off, with the intention of adding it to my blog to
illustrate my point about writing a letter to the newspaper. 
At the very least, the following video will help my daughter
and I –  we are getting really good at doing impressions of
the tornado weather siren – enough to drive our puppy crazy
anyway.  �

https://www.tangents.org/current-events/tornado-err-weather-siren/

